
For more information and to book your place, please contact: 
Mike Simmonds m.j.simmonds@reading.ac.uk                                                               www.reading.ac.uk/SAGES 
Stephen Fry stphnfry34@gmail.com  

School of Archaeology, Geography  
and Environmental Science 

 

Chobham Common Conference 

The Oneobservatory 

 

A half day conference designed to showcase the academic work undertaken on the common, the links 

between academia, wildlife conservation and the public and the progress of the Oneobservatory.  

No cost, but please email to book your place – provide any dietary requests as well. 

Saturday 2nd December 2017 

9:30-14:00 

The Sorby Room, Wager Building, Whiteknights  

The University of Reading, RG6 6AB 
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